
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
2022-2023 FINANCIAL STATEMENT AND EXTERNAL AUDITOR’S REPORT 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given, in accordance with section 286 of the Education Act, that the Sir Wilfrid Laurier 
School Board’s 2022-2023 financial statements and external auditor’s report will be presented on November 29, 2023, 
at 6:15 p.m., in the boardroom of the Administrative Centre of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board, 235, montée Lesage, 
Rosemère, Québec, and via videoconference. 
 
The meeting will be broadcast online. Members of the public who wish to attend the meeting at a distance can do so 
on the following website: http://bit.ly/swlsbcouncil. Members of the public can also attend in person. The procedures 
for asking questions at this meeting can be found on the school board’s website at  www.swlauriersb.qc.ca under the 
Council of Commissioners menu. 
 
A summary of the 2022-2023 Financial Statements will be available on the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board website at 
www.swlauriersb.qc.ca no later than November 15, 2023.  
 
Given at Rosemère (Québec) 
November 9, 2023 
Giovanna Ortona 
Interim Secretary General and Director of the Legal, Corporate and Communications Department 
 


